
. SEYMOUR ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 

Members Present: 

Members Absent:: 

ITEM #1 

Public Hearing Minutes 
November 2, 2016 

Flaherty Room, Town Hall 

Jon Szuch, M. Sabetta, R.Averill, P. Lombardi 

K. Conroy. A. Danka, C. Ailman 

The meeting was called to order at 6:35 p.m. 

ITEM#2 
Pledge of Allegiance 

The Pledge of Allegiance was led by J. Szuch, Chairman. 

ITEM #3 - Approval of Minutes of prior meeting - October 4, 2016 

COPY RECEAED 
DATE // "-~'-TIME: 7. /Ir 
TOWN CLE~k's-6fF~ 

Mrs. Averill stated that Pat Lombardi was absent at the October meeting. A motion to 
approve the minutes with the noted correction was made by Mrs. Averill, seconded by 
Ms. Sabetta and carried unanimously. 

Item #4 - First Selectman's Comments 

The First Selectman was not present at the meeting. 

ITEM #5 - Public Comments 

There was no one from the public in attendance. 

Item #6 - Economic Development Director Update. 

Mr. Messore was not present at the meeting. The Commission reviewed his report. 
Mr. Lombardi noted that that the public parking sign at the trestle will be moved since in 
the in the line of sight. He stated that the sign needs to be pulled in. He stated that 
Public works did it. He also stated that DOT advised that this be done. He also noted 
that all the public parking signs are now in place. He stated that there is an old 
Welcome to Seymour sign at River and Bank Street that is laying on the ground and 
should be removed. 

ITEM #7 - EDC Chairman's Report 

Mr. Szuch did not have anything to report on. 



Economic Development Commission 

Item #8 - Old Business 

There was no old business to discuss. 

Item #9 - New Business 

2 . November 2, 2016 

A motion to adopt the calendar for the meeting dates for 2017 was made by Mrs. 
Averill, seconded by Mr. Lombardi and carried unanimously (4-0). 

Ms. Sabetta stated that she will be stepping down as Vice Chairman in January. She 
stated that at the January meeting election of officers will be on the agenda. 

Item #10 - Correspondence 

There was no correspondence to review. 

A motion to adjourn was made by Ms. Sabetta, seconded by Mrs. Averill and carried 
unanimously (4-0). The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Maryanne DeTullio, Recording Secretary 


